
HERE THEY COME, WALKING DOWN 
THE STREET...
I’m not a big fan of the band the Monkeys, but 
that song describes welcome week at the 
University of Central Florida perfectly.  
Thousands of freshmen and new students 
walking around campus looking to get plugged 
in.

Jackson was one of the 500+ students who 
attended our first large group weekly meeting of 
the year, which we call one80.  He heard about 
Cru when he visited our tent during welcome 
week (pictured to the right).  I was able to share 
the gospel that night using my personal 
testimony of God’s relentless grace in my life.  
At our post-one80 pancake party Jackson 
approached me with a huge smile on his face.  
He told me that his story was almost identical to 
mine and that  he was desperately seeking to 
make Jesus the center of his life.  Concerned 
that the typical college experience would drag 
him down he was overjoyed to find a community 
of students passionate about Jesus where he 
can grow in his relationship with God.  

Hundreds of students just like Jackson are 
searching for a life-changing community to 
pursue Christ with, and thanks to you we can 
provide it for them. 
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Prayer Request:
* The gospel was presented to over 500 students at our 

one80 weekly meeting. Pray that Jackson and others  
would come to know and worship Jesus.

* Pray as we follow up with students interested in hearing 
more about Cru.  Ask the Lord to lead us to the ones that 
He is preparing to hear and respond to the gospel.  

* Pray for patience and trust as we continue to wait for our 
house to sell in Illinois.  

Jeremy and Heather Reddy
765-208-5553
Jeremy.Reddy@uscm.org
Heather.Reddy@uscm.org
cruatucf.com

Thank you for your partnership in 
the gospel,

The kids helped pass out water 
bottles to students who were 
checking out our Cru tent.  

We connected with hundreds of 
students during our welcome week 
events.  Now to follow up with them 
and share the good news!

Our tent and table at welcome week was a real crowd 
attraction.  From “what would you do for a klondike 
bar”, to free water bottles and popsicles handed out by 
the Reddy kids, it was a one stop shop for getting 
plugged into Cru.  
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